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SB 916 is a looney idea.  Where is the common sense in encouraging people to 

strike harming Oregon's economy and services that would also affect those 

supporting it?  This would cause chaos, and huge gaps in the services our citizens 

need.  This would only incentivize lazy workers to go on strike and encourage them 

to delay solutions, instead of rapidly negotiating bringing any strike to an end.  It's 

hard enough for legitimate unemployment cases to draw their money. This would 

create more hardship and burden on an already hindered agency and create more 

hardship on Oregon businesses!         


